
 

 

Eldon Legion Remembrance 

Day Contest:  
Congratulations to the 
following students who were 
winners in the Eldon Legion 
Remembrance Day 
poster/poem contest:   
 
Nya MacLeod 
Rosalie McQuillan 
Everleigh MacPherson 
Bridgette Somers 
Lydia Matheson 
Locklyn MacDonald  
Ethan MacLeod 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Theme Days/Bake Sale:  
The following fundraisers are 
scheduled for the week of 
February 12th to 16th , with 
proceeds going towards the 
grade 9 end of year activities.   
 
Theme Days - $1.00 for each 
theme day, or whatever 
donation you can make would 
be greatly appreciated! 
 
February 12th – Hat Day 
February 13th – Jersey Day 
February 14th – Red and Pink 
                            Day   
February 15th – Twin Day 
February 16th – P.J. Day  
 
**Bake Sale (Change in Date) -  
Please note:  The grade 9 bake 

sale will now be held on Friday, 
February 16th (not on February 
14th as originally scheduled). 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting the 
grade 9 class in all of their 
fundraising efforts!  

 

 

UPEI Student Teachers:  
We would like to welcome Lila 
Willdey and Jamie Leath, UPEI 
student teachers to VRCS, from 
February 12th to May 2nd.  Lila 
will be doing her practicum 
with Sarah Adams and Jamie 
will be in the grade one 
classroom with Susan Baldwin.   
 
 

 
 

Gymnastics:  Well done to 

all the athletes who competed 

at the Zone 4 Gymnastics 

meet in Montague on January 

30th.  We had a number of 

athletes advance to the  

Provincials, but these were 

cancelled due to the weather.    

 

The students were excellent 

representatives of our school 

as they performed their floor 

routine and vault in front of a 

very large crowd! Your 

positivity, energy and 

enthusiasm made the  

competition even more 

exciting!  
 

  
 

 

Winter Wellness Day:  On  
Friday, February 16th, VRCS will 
participate in Winter Wellness 
Day where students will enjoy 
additional outdoor physical 
activity time.   
 
Please ensure your child comes 
to school dressed for the 
outdoor weather – with warm 
boots, snow pants, winter coat, 
hat and mittens/gloves – thank 
you! 

 

 

No Classes on February 

19th:  Parents are reminded 

there will be no classes on 
Monday, February 19th (Islander 
Day).   
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Pink Shirt Day:  Reminder 
that students and staff are 
encouraged to wear a pink shirt 
on Wednesday, February 28th to 
promote awareness, 
understanding and openness 
about the problem of bullying, 
and that we will not tolerate 
bullying!   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student of the Month 

Assembly for February:   
Student of the month assembly 
for February will be held on 
Friday, March 1st at 2:15pm. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 


